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Here’s What’s Happening at The Zone 

 

As we roll into Summer and see our meeting attendance pick up, it gives us great hope! We 
are seeing our community come back together and donations have picked up for the meal 

program.  

We want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has been beside us for the long haul 
of Covid and tell you, we could not have done it without you. Thank you for the sacrifices you 

have made to help us Fight Addiction and Fuel Recovery.  

Although over the last year, we have lost over 100,000 beautiful souls nationally, we have 
some exciting things on the horizon as organizations throughout the country begin to gear 

back up to battle this opioid epidemic. We welcomed Newt Gingrich into The Zone to speak to 
our population. His words were encouraging and his ideas are spot on. Look for his interview 

in the 5th issue of Recovery Zone magazine. Pray with us as we seek to be the best 
organization we can be as we passionately continue to save lives. 

 



Recovery Zone Magazine 

 

View Volume 1 Issue 3  

 

 

 

https://davisdirection.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc1eb8bb3d538a2279e5be8bb&id=6dfe58abd1&e=04273192f4


 



 

Our 3rd Thrift Store is now OPEN! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CCAR at The Zone 

 

 

For more information about The Davis Direction Foundation and The Zone visit 
www.davisdirection.org 
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